

March 10, 2010

Mr Roy Chan 236 E. 46th Street Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Roy,

The UCI Alumni Association's Alumni Regent Selection committee has completed its initial evaluation of candidates, and I write with sincere regret to say that we are not able to offer you an in-person interview.

I realize that this decision may come as a disappointment. I hope that you will understand the decision as a reflection only of the extraordinary talent represented in our applicant pool, not a judgment about your own qualifications. Of the more than 30 individuals who expressed an interest in the alumni regent appointment, most are fully capable of being successful and making a unique contribution to the University of California.

While I regret that we were not able to respond positively to your interest in becoming the next UC Alumni Regent, I want to express my sincerest appreciation for your thoughtful application and interest in serving the university in this manner

I hope that you will consider the position once again during UC Irvine's next appointment opportunity In the meantime, if you would like to discuss other volunteer leadership positions at UC Irvine, please call me directly at 949-824-9741 or send me an e-mail at jancona@uci.edu.

Sincerely,

Jørge E. Ancona

Assistant Vice Chancellor, Alumni Relations Executive Director, UCI Alumni Association

Made training was now to the corrected body to the later to the countries.

о поста си пета запосения в на иничина в видов соище, от 150 достоби избал